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Town Hall Meeting in Gibson Rescheduled

 

Parish President Michel Claudet would like to announce that the 

set to take place on January 20, 2011 at the Devon Keller Memorial Center in 

Gibson is being rescheduled.  

 

The meeting will now take place at the same location on Tuesday February 22, 

2011.  This meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m.  
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 Media Contact: Doug M. Bourg

 (985) 873-6401, dmbourg@tpcg.org
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